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KS1 AND NURSERY PRODUCTION 

“ANGEL EXPRESS” 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year we are excited to announce that Nursery and KS1 have been busy rehearsing for their 
performance of “Angel Express”. Parents will be invited into school on the following dates: 
   
Wednesday 13th December at 2pm              &                   Thursday 14th December at 9:30am  
 
Please note, both performances are for adults only. 
 
Unfortunately this year, we will only be able to offer 2 tickets per child, due to health and safety 
regulations and our hall only being permitted to accommodate a certain number of people at one 
time. 
 
We kindly ask on the reply slip below that you indicate which performance you would prefer to attend 
and tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.   
 
The children and staff have worked extremely hard to ensure this production is a success, therefore 
we kindly request for parents to arrive promptly to minimise any disruption. Thank you for your 
cooperation.   
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr K Manning 
Assistant Headteacher 

“ANGEL EXPRESS” 
 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………….        Year: ………………  
 
Please circle number of tickets required 
I would like 1 / 2 tickets for the afternoon performance on Wed 13th Dec at 2pm 
I would like 1 / 2 tickets for the morning  performance on Thurs 14th Dec at 9:30am  
 
Parent signature: ………………………………………………………………………  Date: …………….. 



                   

 


